
 

The Welsh Government sees Apprenticeships as a way to kick 
start the economy during this coronavirus pandemic. 
 
Have you considered taking on an apprentice through Torfaen 
Training? From 1st August 2020 we can offer apprenticeships in 
Business Administration, Customer Service, Health and Social 
Care, Children’s Play, Learning and Development, Retail and 
Warehousing. 
 
Apprenticeships are an all age programme. Apprentices can be 
employed for a minimum of 16 hours per week, and can be paid 
£4.15 per hour, or more, while they work towards a nationally 
recognised qualification. 
 
This year’s school leavers have had a rough time, with school 
suddenly ending and the chance to excel in their exams being 
taken away from them. Can you please offer them an 
opportunity? 
 
If you would like to discuss this further, please contact either 

Nic or Lauren on  
nichole.stanley@torfaen.gov.uk or 

lauren.mills@torfaen.gov.uk 
 

Take care, stay safe. 
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